
 

 

 

August 1, 2019 

 

Past and Future NLS Attendees: 

The U.S. Forum Steering Committee appreciates all the work you do in your states to advocate for 
women, children, and education.   The U.S. Forum Steering Committee would like to extend an 
invitation to each of you and other members in your states to attend the National Legislative 
Seminar on March 15-18, 2020 at the Holiday Inn National Airport/Crystal City in Arlington, 
Virginia.  
 
Two ways to register:  
(1) Complete the attached form and send in with your check.  
(2) Register online at http://bit.ly/2Uhaz2f and then mail your check to the NLS Registrar.  I have 
attached the registration form for your convenience. 

Have you registered and notified your state members of this outstanding opportunity to advocate 
at our Nation’s Capital?  Each of us can make a difference by letting our voices be heard.  Take 
advantage of the lower registration rate by completing and returning to Sally Nyhus, NLS Registrar, 
by Monday, February 10, 2020.   

In addition, you and other state members may take advantage of three optional tours: “Capitol 
Steps” on Saturday, the 14th; Highlights of the D.C." on Sunday, the 15th; and “Monuments by 
Moonlight” on Tuesday, the 17thth.   

For more details, check out the United States Forum website at 
www.usforum.org for information on Capitol Hill Day, Special 
Events, Tours, Transportation/Shuttle Services, etc.   

So, do not delay!  Spread the word to other members of your 
state and book your room, your flight, and send in your 
registration form.  Join us for four outstanding days of networking 
and advocacy. 

I look forward to seeing you at the NLS in 2020.   

 

 

Kathy Davis, Chair 
2018-2020 United States Forum  
 

Forum Regional Representatives: 
NW: Sally Nyhus          NE: Barbara Quinn          SW:  Daphne Cagle          SE:  Karen Walton 
 

http://www.usforum.org/

